
 

 
 
 

Update  
 

Road closures as at 15:00pm on Monday, 1 August 2016 
 
The State Emergency Service (SES) has been advised of the following road closures and road warnings as a 
result of recent severe weather causing water to flood across roads. 
 
Note that this list is subject to continual change and may change due to weather conditions. Motorists 
driving in these areas should exercise caution, remain vigilant and always drive to the prevailing 
conditions. 
 
CLOSED – to remain closed until Wednesday as all fords are running high 

 
Adams Gully Rd, Kuitpo 

            Blackfellows Creek Rd, Blackfellows Creek 

Ford Rd, Ashbourne 

Bahloo Glen Rd, Willunga Hill               One small section closed from Proctor Rd to No. 426         

            Borrett Rd, Langhorne Creek 

Braeside Rd, Wistow                             

Brockhurst Rd, Kuitpo                            Maintenance required 

            Ford Road, Ashbourne 

Jeanch Rd, Langhorne Creek                  May be significant debris on crossing – take care 

Leslies Rd, Angas Plains   

Perry Rd, Langhorne Creek            

Richmore Rd, Angas Plains 

Saltmarsh Rd, Lake Plains             

            Step Rd, Langhorne Creek 

            Tavener Rd, Lake Plains  

Watson Park Rd, Angas Plains 

Winery Road, Finniss is open at this stage but there is lots of water coming down Finniss River 


